
 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The University of Illinois’ Spring 2025 semester will start classes on January 21st, and while we 
recommend that students report to campus by the program start date listed on their DS-2019 or I-20 to 
allow for program orientation, we are allowing students to arrive as late as January 20th. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Martin McFarlane 
Director, PDSO, RO 
International Student and Scholar Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


